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BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS
RE: Comparative Survey - State Surplus Line lLaws
You wiil recall that we have from time to time furnished the members

with a comparative survey of state surplus line laws.

At a recent meeting of the Stamping Office and Contact Committee, it
was decided that we should discontinue publishing such a survey.

This information is now readily availlable and more properly provided
by several commercial publicaticns.




